
Starting Feb. 3, you may have received a message regarding a recent cybersecurity incident 
affecting PowerSchool. This message is legitimate and is not spam. PowerSchool is managing 
communication about this incident and is in the process of notifying affected individuals. If you 
received a message from PowerSchool, please read it carefully and follow the provided 
instructions. 
  
PowerSchool has provided a resource to assist impacted families regarding the December 28, 
2024 Cybersecurity incident. Please see the following link to get information directly from 
PowerSchool,  http://www.powerschool.com/security/sis-incident/. 
 
 
PowerSchool has now provided Trussville City Schools with a resource to assist impacted 
families regarding the December 28, 2024 Cybersecurity incident. Please see the link below to 
get information directly from PowerSchool.  
 
Link to PowerSchool  
http://www.powerschool.com/security/sis-incident/  
 
 
 
Trussville City Schools was notified by the Alabama State Department of Education the week of 
January 6, 2025, of a recent cybersecurity incident involving PowerSchool, our district’s 
student information system. For more information, please read our full statement on the 
PowerSchool Cybersecurity Incident. Read the Full Statement 

http://www.powerschool.com/security/sis-incident/

